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"Weinman, Barry"
<Weinman@allegiscapital.
com>

09/09/2007 07:41 AM '

To "Theodore E Uu" <niu@dbedt.hawaii.gov>
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bee

Subject FW: Hydrogen Fund' letter to DBEDT

r:
(

Ted ... Many of the HiBEAM and Sennet Board members have been discussing what if any response "'!e
should make to the Hydrogen Fund issues. I have talked with lawyers, PR types ( Kitty), and Patrick
Sullivan who has faced these RFP issues.both at a federal and state level.

The opinions range from "let's go to war", to "let's cut and run", Universally the feeling is we can't stay
silent and we need to defend our reputations. I think. this will not go away ---this will, along with the
Superferry will be the poster children for getting the Governor.

I have DRAFTED the enclosed letter to you; I have only shared it with Virginia-not Rachel, not Kenton,
etc.

If you approve or suggest modifications then I will send it to Rachel and the HiBEAM Board and Kenton
and Richard Lim at Sennet. HiBEAM will be pleased--Sennet will be disappointed but we will smooth
that over. If they agree we 'will send it officially by snail mail to you and then may send it to the press.

Please give me you feedback and opinion as soon as possible.

Best

::.

Barry (my cell:392.697$) DRAFT-H2E Response, ta,Hydrogen FUl'ld issues.Rev t.doc
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